
 

 

 

                         

             TENDER NOTICE (ADVERTISEMENT)      

                                                                                                             

 
 

 

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit and non-governmental international humanitarian organization. 

Mercy Corps is seeking a reputable company fully registered and dealing in supply of brand new vehicles to bid 

for supply of a new vehicle, 3 -Doors Hard Top, diesel, 13 seaters with full accessories.  

 

The company must be established and have a physical address in Juba and/or other parts of South Sudan with a 

proven background in this area.  

 

Tender packages are available at Mercy Corps Juba office beginning   Feb 16th 2021  

 

Closing on Feb. 26th 2021 at 4:00 PM South Sudan time GMT+2 
 

Only tenders submitted in the prescribed form from legally registered institutions with recognized 

establishments (physically visible with name branding) will be considered. 

All tenders should be submitted in sealed envelopes clearly marked: 

 

                                     “JUB-0064 BRAND NEW VEHICLE” 

 
                                           

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

  


